
 
 

Bishop Wordsworth's Church of England Grammar School is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales 
Registered number: 07525856 

An exempt charity 

12 June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Year 12 Return to School from Monday 15 June 
 
Please find below some information that may help with planning your son’s return to 
school: 
 

- Attendance hours, the Year 12 timetable and the school risk assessment can be 
found here: https://www.bishopwordsworths.org.uk/main-school/home/coronavirus-
information/ 

- The Sixth Form Office will be staffed from 2-4pm daily. If your son is having any 
difficulty with return to school, or any other issues and would like to talk to 
someone, please encourage him to visit us in the office. 

- Please remind your son that strict social distancing and high personal hygiene 
(frequent hand washing / disinfecting etc.) must be practised at all times.  

 
We are expecting the majority of Year 12 students to return to school, but there may be a 
few who will find it difficult to attend, for example if there are medical concerns, shielding a 
vulnerable member of the household or difficulties with transport to school. If your son 
will not be attending for any reason, please could you let us know via Insight or 
email (sixth@bws.wilts.sch.uk). 
 
We very much look forward to seeing our Year 12 students again next week. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Zoe Lambard 
Head of Sixth Form / DSL 
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